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DATE:  June 29, 2021 
 
TO:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Chris Folts 
 
RE:  Resolution Authorizing Carpet and Flooring Replacement at Livingston County 

Facilities – Facility Services Department 
 
The Facility Services Department has recognized a need to replace carpet and flooring 
at several county buildings. Worn and stretched carpet not only has negative visual 
impact to employees and the public, but it is also a considerable safety hazard. 
 
This carpet and flooring replacement project went through the competitive bidding 
process conducted by U.S. Communities, with a local contract being awarded to 
Seelye Group Ltd.  
 
All costs associated with this project will include the purchase of material, and labor for 
the removal and installation of the carpet and/or flooring. The total cost of the project is 
not to exceed $209,925.29. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this resolution or project, please feel free 
to contact me.  
 
  
 
 
 
 


